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Gas & Oil LLC 

September 26, 2016 

Kansas Corporation Commission 
Conservation Division 
266 N. Main St., Suite 220 
Wichita, KS 67202-1513 

Re: Request of Hearing, 1-CONS-3095-CPEN 

To whom it may concern, 

We would like to request a hearing to request relief. We believe we are due a relief because 

the T-ls to transfer the remaining wells on our Well Inventory List to the new operator were 

submitted in a timely fashion by our office. The T-ls were somehow misplaced or lost by the 

Kansas Corporation Commission or possibly by the United States Postal Service. We have now 

submitted a new set of the T-ls which were received today by the KCC. 

Please note that we submitted many T-ls during this process. Jessica Garcia worked closely 

with Olivia Raigosa to get this completed properly. She even notified Ms. Raigosa of the 

upcoming renewal of the license and Ms. Raigosa assured Jessica that there would not be a 

concern. 

We would like to request a relief because this was not a delay or negligence on our behalf. We 

are doing everything we can to get this completed in a timely manner and will continue to work 

with the Commission to get this completed in its entirety. 

Thank you for your consideration. Please contact Jessica Garcia for any questions or further 

steps in this process. 

Brian Lingard, Manager 
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